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To commemorate Her Majesty’s 90th Birthday, the
Mayor of Chichester, Councillor Peter Budge,
planted a White Flowering Cherry tree in Litten
Gardens at the beginning of December.

A plagque commemorating the event will be placed
at the base of the tree in the New Year.

The tree was funded from the Chichester District
Council’s “Her Majesty's 90th birthday Grant”
which was available to all Parish Councils.

Chichester City Council offices will close for
the Christmas break at midday on
Friday 23 December 2016 and reopen on
Tuesday 3 January 2017
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